Summer 2019
Exam Results

The school will receive results from the Exam Boards on Thursday 22" August.

Results can be collected in person from Cyber Café during the following times. Y11 from 10:00 am until 12:00 noon.
Y10 from 11:00am until 12:00 noon.

Note to students:

o If you wish someone to collect your results on your behalf, they must bring a signed letter from you, listing full
details of who they are and why you are allowing them to collect your results. They must also bring some
identification to prove who they are.

e Results cannot be released over the telephone or by e-mail.

If results are not collected on Thursday 22"9 August

e Year 11 results will be posted home by 1st Class post - (please make sure we have an up to date address, contact
Mrs Highton asap if you have moved recently).
o Year 10 results will be available for collection from Mrs Highton, Exams Office in September.

Senior staff will be available to support students during the morning and to answer any questions regarding the results.
Representatives from Cornwall College and Truro College will also attend to give advice if needed.

Y11’'S - DON’T FORGET TO COME BACK TO COLLECT YOUR OFFICIAL RESULT CERTIFICATES LATER IN THE AUTUMN TERM!
LETTERS WILL BE POSTED IN SEPT/OCT WITH FURTHER DETAILS.
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